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Memo

Date: February 4, 2019 

To: Pastors, Deacons, Parish Stewardship Managers and School Development 
Managers 

From: Maureen Cully, Manager of Marketing and Communications, Catholic Foundation 
of North Georgia 

Re:  #iGiveCatholic Thank You Video and Lessons Learned Slides Available 
____________________________________________________________________________ 

The Catholic Foundation of North Georgia has created a thank you video for our participating 
organizations and donors for #iGiveCatholic. Please share it with your constituents via email, 
web or social media to thank them as well. The video is available on our YouTube channel at 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=brO7dJs13Uw&t=2s.   

Also, thank you to all who participated in our Lessons Learned lunch and presentation at the 
Chancery. If you were not able to attend, please see a copy of the presentation here. 

For questions, please contact Maureen Cully at mcully@cfnga.org, Juliet Greco at 
jgreco@cfnga.org or call the Catholic Foundation at 404.497.9440. 
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